
CPET Parent Advisory Council Meeting  
May 10, 2017 6:30PM CPET Staff Room 

 
Attendance :  Leanne Paulicelli, Marilyn Kolody, Bev Baker, Ron Cadieux, Michelle Williams 
 
 
Last meeting : Approval of minutes and Business arising : N/A 
 
 
Administrator’s Report:  Updates as per attached report.  Highlights below. 

 2017/18 sections determined  

 Many staffing changes including Ms. Michelle Williams will be transferred to 
Miles Mac; Ms. Sharla Cockriell assuming vice principal role; Mr. Paetkau and 
Mr. Mousseau retiring 

 Current enrollment is 358 

 AAA initiative – staff attended three workshops 

 MUNCH program completed  

 PBIS – has seen some good success.  Currently working on establishing a dress 
code which has generated good discussion and debate.  Administration working 
with student council to come to a resolve 

 Grade 8 visits took place 

 DELF testing recently administered 

 Spirit Week – last week of April.  Well received and high levels of participation. 

 Mot Juste due out in June 

 Third term report cards out April 13.  Final report cards will come out in paper 
form but in future reports will move to the Parent Portal 

 Several trips, athletic events, music events, student council elections upcoming.  
Complete calendar of events posted on school website 

 Grad committee working on grad dinner and dance preparations 

 Unesco – Famine Fundraiser held April 21-22.    Students who went to Bolivia 
presented their service learning trip highlights to parents, friends and senior 
administrators 

 
 
 
Chairperson’s Report:    

 Teacher appreciation May 11 and 12 
 

 
Correspondence:   N/A 
  

  
 
New Business 

 General questions and answers 



 Question concerning gender identity issues.   School is equipped with gender neutral 
washrooms which provide choice for students 

 
 
 
 
Next Parent Council Meetings:  September 2017 
All meetings will be at 6:30 in the CPET staff room, and all parents are welcome. 


